
 

 

CENTENNIAL OLYMPIC PARK TO REMAIN CLOSED INDEFINITELY 
 

 

 

(ATLANTA, JULY 6, 2020) – Georgia World Congress Center Authority (GWCCA) today announced that, 

due to the ongoing financial impacts of COVID-19, Centennial Olympic Park will remain closed to the 

public indefinitely. 

 

“The financial ramifications stemming from this global pandemic have hit the hospitality industry, 

including Georgia World Congress Center Authority, especially hard,” said Frank Poe, GWCCA’s 

executive director. “The Park relies on operating support from GWCC and without event activities on 

our campus the costs associated with maintaining public access to the Park is not feasible. We will 

focus our resources on preserving the green space and landscape in anticipation of daily use 

sometime in the future.” 

 

About Georgia World Congress Center Authority  

Georgia World Congress Center Authority (GWCCA), a key driver for Georgia’s economy, is the 

largest combined convention, sports, and entertainment campus in North America. Established in 

1971, the GWCCA campus includes Georgia World Congress Center, Centennial Olympic Park, and 

Mercedes-Benz Stadium. To learn more about the No. 1 convention, sports, and entertainment 

destination in the world, visit www.gwcca.org.  
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